
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PERSONNEL SERVICE BULLETIN 92-1 
 
 

To:  All City Employees 
 
FROM: Lloyd Rinderer 
  Personnel Director 
 
DATE:  January 27, 1992 
 
SUBJECT: Equal Employment Opportunities/Affirmative Action Statement 
 
 
It is the policy of the City of Oklahoma City to promote affirmative action and to provide 
equal employment opportunity to all persons on all matters affecting City employment 
regardless of race, religion, age, sex, marital status, national origin, handicap, or political 
affiliation.  The City is committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in employment 
practices, and reaffirms its commitment that no person shall benefit or be discriminated 
against in any manner inconsistent with the Constitution, federal or state statutes, the City 
Charter, ordinances, resolutions, policies, rules or regulations. 
 
This policy will apply to recruitment, selection, compensation, appointment, promotion, 
training, educational opportunities, transfers, layoffs, leaves of absences, and discipline. 
 
The City further recognizes that the effective application of a policy of equal employment 
opportunity involves more than just a statement and will undertake a program to 
encourage all persons to seek employment and advancement with the City of Oklahoma 
City. 
 
It is the City’s position that all personnel activities will be conducted in a manner to 
assure equal opportunity for all.  The Personnel Department is responsible for the 
implementation and monitoring of the City’s Equal Employment Opportunity and 
Affirmative Action Programs. 
 
The Personnel Department offers an open door policy for all employees to discuss 
matters of equal employment opportunity.  In addition, the Personnel Department will 
work with the various collective bargaining units to ensure cooperation in meeting these 
objectives. 


